
Important Update: Fitness Class Instructor 

Change 

Dear Fitness Community, 

We hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. We are writing to inform you of 

a change in our fitness class instructor lineup. 

Effective [start date], [New Instructor Name] will be taking over the [Class Name] class every 

[day/time]. [New Instructor Name] brings a wealth of experience and a fresh perspective that we 

are confident will enhance your workout experience. 

On behalf of the entire team, we would like to extend our deepest gratitude to [Previous 

Instructor Name] for their contributions and dedication to our community. We wish them all the 

best in their future endeavors. 

We encourage you to join the upcoming sessions to meet [New Instructor Name] and continue 

your fitness journey. As always, thank you for being a valued member of our community. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Best, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Gym/Studio Name] 

[Contact Information] 


